Market Steer Division

1. A validation process will be done at tag in where animals may be family tagged. Designation will be made at check in at the show. Only one animal per exhibitor per species may be shown and a minimum of one animal per exhibitor per species must be tagged in. All steers, with paperwork completed, must be present at tag in on May 5, 2018 between 6:30 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. at the Kountze show barn (John Blair Pavilion) with the $20.00 entry fee.  NO EXCEPTIONS. Anyone can bring steers to tag in as long as completed, notarized paperwork accompanies the animal. The exhibitor does not have to be present at tag-in. 
2. Exhibitors must meet all no pass/no play UIL eligibility rules.

3. This division is subject to all general rules of the Hardin County Youth Project Show.
4. Classes will be broken down by weight. There will be no breed divisions. 
5. If the tag is lost out of the ear of the steer, the exhibitor or CEA/AST needs to call the committee chair to get a replacement tag immediately.
6. A showmanship award will be given to the exhibitor who does the best job of showing his or her own steer as determined by the judge. The following will be the showmanship classes:  Junior (ages 8-10), Intermediate (ages 11-13), Senior (14 and older). 
7. The minimum weight for steers on show day will be 900 pounds

8.  Optional Rate of Gain Award:  A rate of gain award will be presented to                  
 the top 3 exhibitors of the steers that gain the most weight between tag in   
 and weigh in at the show.  

9.  All animals must be halter broken and led by the exhibitor the entire time shown while being placed. Should the exhibitor lose control of the animal 3 times, the exhibitor and animal may be disqualified at the discretion of the judge and the animal must be removed from the grounds.
10.  All steers must be slick sheared. Hair cannot be any longer than ¼”. This 
   will be checked at weigh in the day of the show. No clipping on the show grounds.
11.  Any steers showing signs of illness or disease will not be allowed to show.
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